
 

 

Announcements 

Wednesday, April 9, 2025 

Blue Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  
  

 

A reminder, you MUST have a hall pass to leave your classroom. Hall passes MAY 

NOT be shared by students. Teachers, please contact the print room if you need new 

hall passes for your classroom.  

 

Arrowhead is now accepting applications for Peers4Peers. Peers4Peers is a club built 

by Arrowhead students and designed to support fellow Arrowhead students. If you care 

about helping others in your school, please apply. Applications are available on the 

Peers4Peers webpage. 

 

Did you know that every three seconds, someone in the United States needs blood? 

Student Senate is hosting a blood drive sponsored by the Red Cross on Friday, April 

11th. If you’re interested in saving lives and would like to donate, sign up during your 

lunch hour starting tomorrow April 8th! Sign-ups will run through tomorrow, Thursday, 

April 10th. When signing up, please look over the donor requirements. If you have any 

questions, please contact Mrs. Lindmair! 

 

There will be a girls volleyball organizational meeting for all athletes who played this fall 

and for all interested in trying out next season. The meeting will be right after school at 

North Campus in Jr study hall tomorrow, Thursday, April 10th. Please email Coach 

Jaquish if you cannot attend.  

 

Tonight, The Boy’s Tennis Team will be serving it up at the Hartland Culver’s from 5-

8pm.  Come in and show some love as a portion of all sales will be donated to AHS Boys 

Tennis.  

 

There is a Super Senate Meeting today at the North campus theater, from 2:45-3:00 

 

Robotics Meeting tonight is at South campus, in room 803, 805 and the innovation lab, 

from 5:00-9:00 

 

Have a wonderful Wednesday!! 


